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AUTHOR VISIT

March 24th at 10am

Online via GoToMeeting

*Registration Required*

All kids 5 and up are invited to meet children's
author, Greg Pizzoli! Learn how Greg makes his
books, listen to a book reading, follow along with
a drawing demo, and participate in a Q&A
session. Register through our online calendar:
http://bit.ly/CMCLCalendar
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FEATURED DATABASE

Scholastic Teachables provides worksheets,
lesson plans, learning games, and more! Update
your lesson plans with new content that you can
easily download as PDFs. All you need for free
access is your library card number and PIN. Visit
all our databases for kids here:
http://bit.ly/ICMCLKidDatabases

In addition to the many pre-recorded events we offer,
we can also set up a virtual visit with your class! We
miss having classes come to the library, and we miss
visiting you in your classrooms. Please let us know if
you are interested in setting up a virtual visit!

Fill out our Class Visit Request form:
http:/Ibit.ly/CMCLVisitRequest




Mary is a children's librarian at the Court House
Library! Her special focus is performing outreach
events with local schools and community
groups. She also performs storytimes and other
events, and orders all media collections for the
children's department (DVDs, Music CDs, &
LaunchPads).

Mary received her B.A. in Religion from Rutgers
University and her Master's in Library &
Information Science from Rutgers University.
Before coming to CMCL, Mary worked with the
New York Public Library and Old Bridge Public
Library. She has worked as a teen librarian and
an ILS librarian, and is thrilled to now be
working as a children's librarian! Mary has also
taught marching band and drum corps and
remains involved in the marching arts.

My First Library Card

el

Students can get new library cards by having their
caregivers fill out our online form:
http:/lcmclibrary.org/kidscard. We will bring these
cards to your school offices and each school can . L
distribute them as they see best.

Library cards will allow your students to access library j
databases, eBooks, eAudiobooks, and, of course, our v » =l (609) HE3-6350
large range of library materials! : L

Our Spring Reading Challenge will run

March 15-April 16! Everyone can participate, no matter
their age. Each point you earn by reading or
completing activities will put a ticket into our raffle for a
bag full of great library prizes!

Sign up and log at cmclibrary.beanstack.org or
through the free Beanstack app! (No library card is
needed to sign up.)
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